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Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 
 

Can you believe it is JUNE and we are almost at the end of a most successful school year? Well it is JUNE and we still 

have many important and exciting events to look forward to as we near the end of the school year. 

 

Let me begin by focusing on our SENIOR CLASS. They have been exceptional in so many ways. I look forward to 

celebrating with them at their Prom, Graduation Liturgy and Commencement exercises; this class has received many 

scholarships, many awards, won many titles and graced the school in so many ways. We bid them a fond farewell and 

know that they will continue to make Saint Anthony’s High School proud! 

 

On June 8 our Diocese will sponsor BEHOLD, A EUCHARISITIC CONGRESS, here at school. We anticipate Thousands of 

people here to pray worship and adore the BLESSED SACRAMENT. I am honored that the Diocese chose Saint 

Anthony’s as the place to Welcome Jesus into our midst. There will be great speakers, workshops, music, and prayer, 

Adoration and Solemn Liturgy for all. I do hope to see you there. We will celebrate the Feast of Saint Anthony on 

June 13 with a special liturgy and gathering of our faculty and staff as we honor Four Faculty members who will retire 

at the end of the year. Mrs. Barba (English), Mrs. Corrao (Theology and Campus Ministry) Mrs. Fahey and Mrs. Gash 

(Both Social Studies) have given countless years of service to the school and touched so many lives.it is only fitting 

that we HONOR them for your love of Catholic education. Finally yet importantly, it is the Month of the Sacred Heart 

of Jesus, so it is fitting that we place our cares and trust in HIM. 

 

On the academic Front, we will host a special Evening of Science Research on June 5. The evening will allow us to 

showcase our talented students in our Science Research Program. Our last day of classes is set for June 10, followed 

by 2 weeks of Regents examinations.  

 

There is still time for FUN as we travel to Six Flags this month, host the Police Surgeons’ Association Car Show and 

begin our Summer Camps and Academic Enrichment Programs. June also allows us the opportunity to STOP and 

HONOR our HALL of FAME ATHLETIC AWARD WINNERS on June 17.   

 

Finally, June allows us to reflect on the Importance of JUNETEENTH, a second Independence Day for the country as 

well as honoring our Dads and their role in our Lives on Fathers’ Day. 

 

Well it has been a Great Year, A Year of Success, A year of Victories, A Year of Growth and most important a Blessed  

Year. I extend my gratitude for all that you have done to Make the 2024-2025 school year a Special Year filled with 

such Goodness and Blessings!!!!! Enjoy the summer break and Remember even during Summer that Brother Loves 

ya!!! 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


